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Karen DeMaria

From: spqrinkw@aol.com
Sent: Sunday, September 30, 2018 11:36 AM
To: Karen DeMaria
Subject: Zito tree Photos 1, 2 & 3
Attachments: 9.28.18 #1.jpg; 9.28.18 #2.jpg; 9.28.18 #4.jpg

Hi Karen -  
 
   It was very nice meeting you the other day and I'm glad we had a chance to talk 'on site' as it were. 
   I'm sending you three emails with a total of 8 more photos taken on 9/28. They show the progressive lifting of the front 
path, the buckling of the trunk, the listing of the tree and the damage being done on the sidewalk (the city had sanded 
down one piece of sidewalk in July and already it's lifting out of the ground). 
   Thank you for your advice and I will see you at the meeting on the 9th. 
 
Vincent Zito 
305 923-1307 


















